
 

Kalama City Council  

2019 Budget/2019-2023 Capital Facilities Plan 

     Public Hearings @ 7pm on 

        November 1, 2018 & November 15, 2018 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Kalama 

preliminary budget for 2019 and the 2019 to 2023 

Capital Facilities Plan has been filed with the City 

Clerk and will be available to the public on November 

15, 2017.  The Kalama City Council will hold the first 

of two public hearings on the 2018 Budget and Capital Facilities Plan 

on November 1, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers at 320 

N. First St. Kalama.  The public is encouraged to attend and provide 

testimony for the final budget.    A second public hearing will be held 

on November 15, 2018 in the same location at 7 p.m.  The hearings may 

be continued without further publication by announcing of the date, 

time and place of the continued hearing at the hearing.  Copies of the 

preliminary Budget and draft Capital Facilities Plan will be available 

at City Hall during regular business hours or on the City website at 

www.cityofkalama.com. 

 

 

Coni McMaster 

City of Kalama 

Clerk/Treasurer 
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